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                                                Dental Arts Of the Hudson Valley, P.C.
	
											June 1, 2020
Dear Patients,
Dental Arts of the Hudson Valley will be reopening on Tuesday June 9, 2020 to accommodate routine dental appointments. Please read the following protocols that have been put into place in accordance with the CDC and the ADA to ensure a healthy and safe environment for patients and staff.
Our office will be thoroughly cleaned and disinfected before reopening. Staff will be advised to clean and disinfect their workstation and personal spaces several times throughout the day.  We follow OSHA and Governmental Guidelines.  All staff will wear the proper PPE during operating hours.
All magazines and toys have been removed from the waiting room.
We are scheduling patients in such a manner that no more than 1 person will be in the waiting room at any given time.  It is for this reason that it is important to arrive to  your appointment alone. If you do bring a guest, please have them wait in the car for you to return when your appointment is over.  If the patient is a child under 12 years old, 1 parent will be allowed in with them and must remain in the dental operatory with the child for the entire procedure. Please, no siblings.  You must also be ON TIME for your appointment.  If you are running late, please call us to reschedule. We must stay on a strict schedule for social distancing purposes and cannot accommodate any lateness whatsoever. 
If you are experiencing ANY symptoms, whether related to Covid-19 or not, please call us to reschedule your appointment.
[bookmark: _GoBack]When you arrive at the office for your appointment, please check in via phone from your car.  We will let you know when to enter the office.  Once in the office, you are required to wear a mask or facial covering until we begin treating you. Once treatment is completed, we will ask you to replace your facial covering.
Please fill out the COVID-19 screening form and email it back to us no more than 2 days prior to your appointment.  If we do not receive this form back prior to your visit, we may have to cancel your appointment. It is crucial for us to limit risk to ourselves and our patients at this incredibly uncertain time.  
We want you to know that we are here to support the preventative and restorative needs of our community during this time. 
We cannot wait to see all of our patients again!
Sincerely,
Dr Cohn and Team



305 Titusville Road, Poughkeepsie, NY 12603  |  Tel: (845) 471-4115   |  Fax: (845) 471-4197 |  www.dentalartshv.com

image1.jpeg




